White Springs Town Council Workshop Town Hall Conference Room Tuesday, June 26, 2018 5:10 p.m. MINUTES

Call to Order and Roll Call: The meeting was called to order at 5:!2 p.m.

Present: Mayor Spencer Lofton, Vice Mayor Tonja Brown, Council Member Walter McKenzie, Council Member Rhett Bullard, Town Manager Stacy Tebo, Police Chief Tracy Rodriquenz, Fire Chief Steve Stith, Administrative Assistant Yvonne Bryant, and concerned citizens.

Absent: Finance Director/Town Clerk Pam Tomlinson and Council Member Helen Miller

Discussion of Budget for FY 2018-2019

There was discussion on possible revenue streams, impact fees, non ad-valorem assessment fees, code enforcement, police department, fire department, service charges, the Zoning Code, summer/community programs, road maintenance, across the board percentage cuts, and use of inmates.

The next Budget Workshop will be held on July 17, 2018 at 5:00 pm.

Council Member McKenzie moved to adjourn, and Vice Mayor Brown seconded.

Adjourned at 6:28 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Yvonne Bryant, Administrative Assistant